Man Would Buy
Tlingit Coats
In Times Photo

2235 W. Live. Oak Drive
Los Angeles, Calif. 90028 -
Dear Editor:

I am -a subscriber to
Tundra Times and enjoy
your paper immensely. I am
also an ‘‘Afficionado’’ of the
Alaskan people and their
heritage and their arts. As a

result, I have a very fine
* collection of Alaskan and
N.W. totem poles, ivory
carvings, Tlinget baskets,
and you name it.

I was much intrigued with
the garments worn by the
two elderly gentlemen of the
village of Kake as shown on
your front page of Friday,
Jan. 20th issue.
~ Is it possible that you
" could send me the names
and addresses .of these two
men so that I may contact
them and ask them if they
would be willing to sell me
their very artistic and pic-
turesque outer coats? Or
" better still, could you for-
ward this letter to them and
ask them how much they
would want for their outer
coats?

These are two styles of
clothing that I do not have
in my collection, and they
would make a terrific addi-
tion to it. I am planning to
will my collection to a de-
serving museum at a later
date and so I would like it
to be as complete and re-
presentative as possible.

Thank you for any help

that you may lend, and again
- keep up the good work. You
have a very fine publication.

Most sincerely,
Albert Miller



